GREAT WILBRAHAM ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 26™ MARCH 2024: Questionnaire

Questionnaire: Please return this form by email to hilary.burton@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk or
to Sam Chambers Turner at clerk@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk by Tuesday 19th March. If you
prefer to fill in the form by hand, please return it to Hilary Burton at 25 Frog End.

Name of Organisation: The Wilbrahams’ Social Club

Approximate number of members
150

Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 26th March 2024 at 7 pm? Yes/No

Please provide the name(s) of the Tony Goryn will be attending for other groups
representative who will be attending

A. ACHIEVEMENTS
Please tell us about 3 (or more) achievements in the past year that you are most proud
of.

1) Biggest one at the moment is staying open with the current situation
2) Maintaining low prices, whilst trying to break even annually

3) Very successful Coffee Mornings and supporting Farmers Market with beverages

B. PLANS FOR 2024/5
Please tell us 3 (or more) things that your organisation would like to achieve next year.

1) Recruit more committee members & bar staff
2) Try & open more evenings

3) Put on more music events/similar

C. PROBLEMS
Please tell us 3 (or more) problems you face — and ideas for tackling them, including how
the Parish Council, other organisations or residents could help.

1) Recruiting more and new committee members & bar staff
2) Impossible to achieve succession planning

3) Not opening enough to attract custom



